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7 July 2017            
 
Dear Members, 
 
It’s time to renew your Sports Club membership for the year 2017/18 (from 1 July 2017 to 30 June 2018).  The 
annual subscription is HK$400 per member.  If you are not our Sports Club member, now is the time to join.  The 
fees for using the facilities are listed below:- 
 
1) Outdoor Swimming Pool  3)  Outdoor Basketball (multi- sports) Court 
      (during summer months, exact time determined by DSOBA)                     -Every Sunday from 8:00 am to 6:00 pm 

-Every Sunday from 2:00 pm to 6:00 p.m. (weather permitting)         -Rental Fee: HK$230/hour 
(Only for Sports Club members, spouses and children)                     -Advanced booking with DSOBA office  

Required  
 
2) Tennis Court       4)  Table-Tennis (in covered playground) 

-Every Sunday from 8:00 am to 6:00 p.m.           -Every Sunday 
-Rental Fee: HK$80/court/hour            -Advanced booking with DSOBA  
-Advanced booking with DSOBA office required            office required 
                       -No booking fee 

                  -Net must be self-provided 
 
Maximum booking time is one hour/booking/member for item 2 and two hours/booking/member for items 3 & 4. 
For items 2, 3 & 4, guests are limited to six/member. All bookings should be paid in advance and can be made 
through Ms. Karen Cheung of the DSOBA office during office hours (9:00 am to 5:00 pm, Tel.: 2713-5268). 
 
Upon receipt of the Sports Club annual subscription, a Sports Club membership card will be sent to you. All 
members are advised to bring their cards (strictly non-transferable) and all guests must be accompanied by members 
whenever using the school facilities. Offenders may be prohibited from using school facilities.   
 
Please complete and return the attached forms with crossed cheque payable to Diocesan School Old Boys’ 
Association Ltd. along with a recent photograph to the DSOBA office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Edwin Morris ’90 
Chairman 
Sports Activities Sub-Committee 
 


